
 
 

 

The Ultimate Christmas Party Experience: Discover Gunnersbury Park at 

the London Christmas Party Show 

Looking back at the London Christmas Party Show held on the 18 and 19 of 

July 2023 at the prestigious Haberdashers' Hall in London, we can proudly say 

it was an enchanting experience for all attendees. Gunnersbury Park stood out 

as a shining star.  

The event brought together the finest event professionals and suppliers from 

around the country, making it the ultimate showcase for everything related to 

the festive season. For Gunnersbury Park, it was an exciting opportunity to 

display its history, elegance, and natural beauty, catering to corporate parties 

looking to celebrate the festive season with staff. 

As visitors strolled through the London Christmas Party Show, they were 

immersed in a vibrant atmosphere, surrounded by the latest trends, ideas, and 



innovations in the event industry. At our stand, our team of experienced event 

planners was there to greet guests with warm smiles and share the wonders 

the venue had to offer. We showcased our remarkable spaces, each with its 

own unique charm, ready to make any event a truly magical experience. 

 

At Gunnersbury Park, we pride ourselves on offering a truly magical 

experience for corporate Christmas parties. The Rothschild Rooms, located 

within the stately mansion house, captivated the attention of business 

professionals seeking a sophisticated and grand venue. These opulent rooms 

have proved the perfect choice for gala dinners, networking events, and other 

corporate gatherings during the festive season. The success stories shared by 

previous clients who hosted their corporate events at Gunnersbury Park left a 

lasting impression on the show's attendees. 

One of the aspects that truly sets Gunnersbury Park apart are its expansive 

outdoor areas, which became a highlight of the London Christmas Party 

Show. Our lush gardens and serene lake offer an idyllic backdrop for outdoor 

holiday festivities. Many visitors expressed their desire to host their corporate 



parties in such a picturesque setting, where they could create unforgettable 

memories with their teams. 

 

The London Christmas Party Show provided Gunnersbury Park with an 

exceptional platform to connect with industry professionals and showcase the 

beauty of our venue. The positive reception and numerous inquiries we 

received during the event filled us with joy and pride. The success of the show 

has undoubtedly opened new doors for Gunnersbury Park, and we look 

forward to welcoming many new clients who were inspired by our exhibition. 

As we reflect on the London Christmas Party Show, we feel a deep sense of 

gratitude for the opportunity to showcase Gunnersbury Park as the ultimate 

destination for corporate Christmas parties. Our commitment to creating 

magical and unforgettable experiences for our clients remains unwavering. 

We are excited to embark on this new chapter, welcoming businesses looking 

to celebrate the 2023 festive season in style.  

 


